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Telecommunications, Inc.

27 October, 2000
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL - 32399

Attn:  Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director

IN RE: Docket 001417 TX
My Letter of October 14, 2000

Dear Ms. Bayo:

This is to amend my letter of October 14, 2000 to suggest that a fine of $350.00 for ILD's violation of Rule
25-4.0161, FAC would be appropriate.

Please contact the undersigned at 972/529-1858 for any questions related to this matter.

Very truly yours -
o L)

B. Réid Presson, Jr.
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